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October 14, 1933.

?8

Dear Mr. Glassco,

I have your note of yesterday with 
reference to the stag dinner to be held by the McGill 
graduates in Toronto November 11th.
It is at all possible, I shall take some opportunity 
during the evening of going in, to meet the group; 
and you may tell them so.

Of course, if

I was not aware that it was "an annual 
affair” because I have been in Toronto on more than 
one occasion, when the McGill Varsity Game was played, 
and while I have attended seme dànners held in the 
evening, I am almost certain that the last time I 
was there we had a bit of a luncheon, at which only 
some twelve or fourteen people were present.

No doubt wheai I go to Toronto I 
shall see some of our people and arrange to do the 
best I can.

Ever yours faithfully,

Prin cipal

G.B.Glassco, Esq.
The Graduates* Society

____


